
March 7, 2017        

- CALL TO ARTISTS - 
-

The Town of Ossining (TOO) will introduce a new venue for the arts in April. It’s called 
The Cedar Lane Arts Center. The new arts center, located in Cedar Lane Park on 
Cedar Lane in Ossining, just adjacent to the Organic Community Garden, will be home 
to a Ceramic and Arts studio as well as host space for gardeners and other symbiotic 
community events. A ribbon cutting ceremony will held on April 21.  

The Ossining Arts Council and TOO invite all artists to submit their vision for a sign 
that will greet people as they enter the building. 

COMPETITION DETAILS: 

1) The measurements for the piece that will hang on the wall should be 
approximately 4’ x 6’ 

2) Artists are requested to submit a rendering of their finished piece in JPEG format. 
3) Please send your file to: cedarlane@ossiningartscouncil.org 
4) Artists are encouraged to think about a finished piece that can be fabricated from 

various objects but must be ready to be wall mounted  
5) A $20 entry fee will apply (in hardship cases, please contact Mark Sarazen to apply 

for a fee waiver)  
6) Please make checks payable to: the Town of Ossining 

The Ossining Arts Council is a 501 (c) (3) organization



IMPORTANT DATES: 

Submission Deadline for proposals: April 1, 2017 
Notification of Winner: April 15, 2017 
Deadline for Installation: May 29, 2017 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony: April 21, 2017 

JURORS: 

Lael Morgan, Rochelle Udell  

PRIZE/HONORARIUM: 

A prize of $500 honorarium will be awarded to the winner  

THE FINE PRINT: 

The Town of Ossining and The Ossining Arts Council and its officers reserve the right 
for final approval of the design and will retain ownership of the piece.  

(The rendering will be displayed for Arts Center’s grand opening.) 


